From: Tran, Frank

To: ejeppesen@miriglobal.org
Subject: RE: Request additional information for NRC License No. 24-02564-02
Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:37:22 PM

Dear Mr. Jeppesen:

As we are aware that one of your Ni-63 sources was reported lost, if it has not been found please provide a brief
description of the actions which the license has taken to retrieve it.

Thank you,

Frank Tran

From: Tran, Frank

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:02 PM

To: ejeppesen@mriglobal.org

Subject: Request additional information for NRC License No. 24-02564-02

Dear Mr. Jeppesen:

This refers to the license amendment request dated February 27, 2020, from MRI Global, NRC License No. 24-
02564-02. Based on our review, we determined that additional information will be needed to complete the review.

1. With regard to the removal of nickel-63 from your license, please provide information regarding the disposal of

Ni-63 source(s) including the last leak tests, as applicable, and receipts of the transferring. In addition, please be
aware that after the removal of Ni-63, we will delete Scott Klamm and Frank Pendleton who are current authorized
for Ni-63 only in the license.

Please provide the response in writing with signature and date by April 15, 2020 and please indicate Mail Control
No. 618140 in the response to facilitate proper mail handling in our office

If you have any question or need any clarification regarding the above, please contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply
to this email. You could fax the response to 630-515-1078 or scan and email the pdf to frank.tran@nrc.gov.

Thank you.

Frank Tran

Health Physicist/License Reviewer

NRC Region Il1/Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Phone: 630-829-9623

Fax: 630-515-1078

Email: Frank. Tran@nrc.gov
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